Woven Wire Nymph
Materials:
Hook:

TMC100 or Kamasan B400 #10-18

Thread:

Black 8/0

Tail:

Jungle Cock

Body

Black and red wire 0.18mm

Front body:

Purple Floss

Wingcase:

Red or Orange Latex strip

Thorax:

Grey Hare dubbing

1

Tie in the thread at the eye of the
hook and wind it in close turns to the
beginning of the curvature of the hook

2

Tie in a bunch of Jungle cock feather
tips as a tail

3
4

Tie in a black wire and a red wire.
Secure both wires on the sides of the
hook shank to the tie in point of the
tail. The red wire will be facing to
you and the black one will be on the
other side of the hook shank.

5

Wind a tapered body with your tying
thread
Whipfinish
Cut off the tying thread
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6
7

8

Bring the black wire from the rear
side to the front side of the hook
shank
Pass the red wire over the black one
and bring it the to the rear side
passing under the hook shank
Flip the black wire to the rear side
of the hook shank.
Pass the red wire over the black one
and bring it back to the side of the
hook shank facing to you by passing it
under the hook shank

12

Repeat steps 8 to 11 until you have
completed the weaving of the body

13

Tie in a strip of orange or red latex

14

Twist the grey dubbing onto your tying
thread and wind the thorax of the fly

15

Flip the latex over the thorax to the
eye of the hook
Tie it off
Wind the head of the fly

18

Whipfinish and cut off the thread

9
10
11

16
17
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